UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

EUGENE AND PORTLAND

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
809 OREGON BUILDING

PORTLAND

October 25, 1935

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner
Curator

Murray Warner Museum of Art
Eugene, Oregon

Dear Mrs. Warner:

I hand you herewith copy of the
"Ukiyoye Primitives" which was sent to me by lir.
Nakemura to be presented to the lMuseumn.

I am enclosing you herewith a copy
of Mr. Nakamura's letter and a copy of my reply
thereto. I do not know what your custom is relative
to acknowledging these gifts but I am forwarding the
whole matter to you for your further action.

Very cordially yours,
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Vice-President
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